
PUMPKIN PARTY 
 
Friends are holding a Pumpkin Party in School on Thursday 3rd  November from 
5.30 to 7.00pm.  Please can you return this slip to school on Monday 31st 
October to let us know if your child/children will be attending so that Friends 
know how many to cater for.    
 
There will be a charge of £4 per child, refreshments will be provided, there will 
be a pumpkin carving competition and prize for the best fancy dress.  
 

 
My child(ren) ……………………………………………………………………………. 
 
will be attending the Pumpkin Party. 
 
I enclose £4 per child (please make cheques payable to Friends of Widecombe 
School) 
 
 
 
 


